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Annual Review - your chance to ask questions

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: June 28, 2021

The opportunity for members to ask questions about the Table Tennis England Annual Review has been
extended until a week before the online Annual Conference.

The Review was published earlier this month and can be downloaded below. It covers the financial year ended
March 31, 2021, alongside the 2020/21 playing season.

Questions had to be submitted by noon on Tuesday August 3rd and we will publish responses on our website
before the Annual Conference on Tuesday August 10th (7-9pm) on Zoom. The Annual Review will also be

updated as appropriate and published on the website.

Asking for questions in this way allows our whole membership to engage in the process, as well as allowing us to
give a detailed, reasoned response to the wider membership rather than just a verbal response at the

conference.

We will publish more details about how to register for the Conference in due course.

Due to the coronavirus crisis, the Annual Review will not be printed this year. However, digital copies will be
emailed after the AGM to:

e County Representative Company Members (National Council)

League Representative Company Members

PremierClubs

e Vice-Presidents

e Honorary Life Members
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